
 
 

26th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Enterprise Week  

Next week is 'Enterprise Week'. All year groups will be completing their Design and Tech-
nology units and getting prepared for the 'Dragon's Den' assembly. 

'Enterprise Week' will be launched in Monday's assembly.  The Dragon’s Den assembly will 
take place on Friday 3rd December 2021 at 9:30 via Teams.  

The children will be involved in preparing a short presentation for the Dragon's discussing 
their product/skills they have learnt whilst designing, making and evaluating their product.  
 

We can help families

This is a tough time for families in Oldham, but we can help. 

Winter can be hard if you’ve got less money or have gone through the wringer during the pandem-
ic.  Oldham partners are working together to offer all families a little more help.  Just go to 
www.oldham.gov.uk/WeCanHelp for our top 10, or speak to an Oldham professional.  Please see 
more information attached to this newsletter. 

Spelling Shed Winners

What an amazing increase in points this week.  Class 6 you have been working extremely hard 
indeed! 
Congratulations to our top speller this week is ‘Roan Surface’ for the second week in a row with an 
incredible 18,347,132 points. Amazing determination! 
Keep practising children! 

Place Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

1st Class 6 49,875,132

2nd Class 8 23,992,696

3rd Class 2 18,211,602

http://www.oldham.gov.uk/WeCanHelp


 

TT Rockstars  - CELEBRATIONS! 
 

Word Aware  

This week’s word is ‘Clutching’. Please encourage your child to use this word when 
out and about and complete the activities, which Miss Varley will share on Class 
Dojo. 

ATTENDANCE 

Absolutely AMAZING attendance last week!!! 
Well done to classes 2, 3, 6, 7, 10 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance in the 
last week before the holidays.  
A SUPERB well done to class 10 with 100% attendance. 
 

COVID Test results - REMINDER 

A reminder to parents to send any results to us directly regarding COVID test results.   
This email is covid@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk 

We thank all parents for the immediate responses we have had.  You have certainly 
worked with staff to support the safety of children and staff with high levels of communication. 

The most accurate Class Class 11

The most active class Class 2 

The most improved child Ehsan Ali - Class 4

The most active child Amir Khan Cuevas - Class 2 

mailto:covid@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk

